DISTRICT ATHLETIC COMMITTEEE, MEETING MINUTE
OCTOBER 14, 2010

Meeting called to order at 6:00 p.m. in the Superintendent’s conference room located in the

Administration Building in Old Mystic.

Members present were Leanne Masterjoseph, Sam Agnello, Alisa Morrison, Tim Smith,

Bryan Morrone, and Mark Wallace,

Sports Funding

The committee reviewed Bryan Morrone’s proposed options for financial cuts to SPS athletic
programs, if needed.
The committee also decided to resurrect the Athletic Committee’s philosophy for direction

concerning our charge.

Facilities and Fields Study

The committee identified questions to pursue regarding the field study completed by Ken
Donovan,
* Does Ken have any more information?

* What should be done with facilities report?

Cheerleading Status

Bryan Morrone reported that SPS had an application for cheerleading coach which has potential.

Other

The committee had a discussion about the possibility of adding sports in the climate of cutting

sports. Mark Wallace spoke briefly concerning a wrestling program.
Meeting adjourned at 7:00 pm

Next meeting date will be on November 10, 2010



